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Appointment of Committee Member of Subsidy Program for SMEs 

implemented by METI 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that Shinichiro Nakahara, Managing Director, and Yuki 

Kakuyama, Director, served as members of the screening committee of Subsidy for 

Large Scale Growth Investments in Labor-Saving Measures for Salary Increase at 

SMEs (“Growth Investment Subsidy for SMEs”) implemented by the Ministry of 

Economy, Trade and Industry, Japan. 

 

＜Growth Investment Subsidy for SMEs＞  

This subsidy is to support capital investments in labor-saving equipment to solve labor 

shortage issue and new facilities to expand business, in order to achieve sustainable 

salary increases at small and medium-sized enterprises in local areas of Japan. 

METI: Policy for Mid-size business 

METI: Growth Investment Subsidy for SMEs 

 

https://www.meti.go.jp/policy/economy/chuuken/index.html
https://seichotoushi-hojo.jp/

